
From: Melancon, Lori <LMelancon@vedp.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 3:25 PM EST 
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Stephanie Landrum <landrum@alexecon.org>; Victor Hoskins
<vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com> 
CC: mward@milepost0creative.com <mward@milepost0creative.com> 
Subject: Amazon Article for Virginia Economic Review 

Team National Landing:

VEDP is launching a new quarterly magazine, Virginia Economic Review, in 2019 and our first issue is going to be about

tech in Virginia. The feature article of the inaugural edition will be about the Amazon project.

 

Our writer, Mike Ward (cc’ed), would like to speak with you about the process, the collaboration, and the project itself.

 

I’ll let y’all take it from here….

Lori

 

--

Lori Melançon

Vice President, Marketing and Communications

Virginia Economic Development Partnership

Mobile: 804.529.3700

VEDP.org

 

Please note that our website and my email address have changed to VEDP.org

 

 

 


